
 

OREGON SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

NOTICE 
 

Notice is given that a quorum of the Board of Education may be 
present at the OSD Info Night: Planning for Today and 

Tomorrow being held on March 7, 2022 from 7:00 - 8:15 PM at 
the Oregon High School, 456 N Perry Parkway, Oregon, WI  

 
No Board business will be discussed or formal action taken. 

 


